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Bank Holiday Monday 19th September 

Following the sad announcement of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II the country has 

been observing a period of mourning. We marked the death of the Queen with a special assembly in 

school last week and the children were very thoughtful and respectful.  

The King has approved an order that the day of the Queen’s funeral will be a bank holiday. The fu-
neral is to be held on Monday 19 September. As this day has been agreed as a Bank Holiday, 
school will be closed for the day and no work will be set for children to complete at home. 

School will re-open on Tuesday 20th September as usual. 

         Reading at Home 

Your child should be bringing home a reading book and reading record book every week. We would 
like you to listen to your child read. When you have read with your child could 
you send the book and reading record back to school please?  

De-Escalation Training for Parents and Carers—Next Friday 23rd September 

We will be hosting a de-escalation and restraint training for parents and carers next Friday 23rd 

September from 11.00-12.00. Please contact the office if you would like to attend. 

https://www.theguardian.com/uk-news/2022/sep/10/queen-elizabeths-funeral-will-be-held-on-monday-19-september


 

POLIO VACCINATIONS 

NHS HEALTH HOPPER 

 
SATURDAY 17th September 

Hounslow Jamia Masjid and Islamic Centre 

367 Wellington Road South, Hounslow, TW4 5HU 

Eligible Children Aged 5 to 9 years 

10:00am – 4:00pm 


